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Harvest Supper 2013 

Friday October 25th 6pm 

Join us with your whole family to 
enjoy an evening of home-made, local 

food at our annual all-you-can-eat  
Harvest Supper! 

Face painting, an exciting raffle and 
other fun harvest games. 

Call to reserve your spot at 454-7747 
Admission Fees: Adults $10, Families (4 or 

more) $28, Children 12 and under and 
Seniors 55+ $6 

 
At Maplehill School 1350 East Hill Rd. 

Plainfield , VT 05667 
 

All proceeds go to support our Student 
Activities Fund 

 

    Call us to arrange a visit! 
(802) 454-7747 

  
 

 
 
I asked our farmer and teacher Vivian Stein a few 
questions about the farm and food that we are growing 
this year at Maplehill. 
 
JM: How long has the Maplehill Community Farm been 
here? 
VS: Since 1966. 
JM: What are we growing this year? 
VS: Cauliflower, broccoli, kale, swiss chard, peas, beans, 
lettuce, carrots, tomatoes, squash, cucumbers, peppers, 
brussel sprouts, herbs,   potatoes, onions, etc. 
JM: Is it all organic? 
VS: Yes and no. We donõt use chemicals, but we havenõt 
gotten it certified to be organic due to the high cost of 
organic certification. 
JM: Whatõs your job? 
VS: I am the schoolõs Farmer and a 1-on-1 teacher in the 
Individual Care Program. 
JM: Do we grow food all year, and if so, how? 
VS: We grow all summer and store it to eat in the 
winter. 
JM: How much land is there here? 
VS: The farm where we grow food is 2 acres. The entire 
space we have is 142 acres. 

 
I then asked a student, Cotey, what he liked doing at 
the farm. He said he liked planting, and his favorite 
classes were math and science.  
 
Itõs important to have a farm at our school to provide 
fresh, healthy food to our students and to help connect 
us to the community. 
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Whatõs growing at Maplehill Community 
Farm? 

By Jake Matthew, Outreach and Marketing 
Intern 

 



 

                                                                    

                       

The fall season is upon us, and a new school year has 

brought some fresh changes to students and staff at 

Maplehill. A host of new and returning elective classes 

keep students busy in the afternoons, such as 

blacksmithing, guitar, and culinary arts. The biggest 

change in the curriculum this year at the Small Group 

Program is the involvement of all students in a weekly 

vocational class, held on Tuesday and Wednesday 

mornings. Previously optional for the Small Group 

Program students, land-based vocational training is now a 

main part of their weekly curriculum.  

 

Vocational opportunities at Maplehill provide students a 

chance to dig their hands into projects and learn new 

skills. These classes are not simply òjob trainingó. They 

allow students to be involved in both the school /farm 

operations and the surrounding community. Some new 

offerings this quarter include Forestry, Buildings & 

Grounds, and Farm Outreach & Marketing.  

 

This month, some students helped transport several cords 

of wood to school to prepare for the upcoming sugaring 

season. Others helped harvest, preserve, and store fall 

produce from the farm. Visiting the local senior center 

continues to be part of Maplehillõs regular programming, 

allowing students to link in to community members and 

participate in some intergenerational fun. One student in 

the Farm Outreach & Marketing class even wrote material 

and helped prepare the layout for this newsletter! 

Vocational opportunities and exciting new electives 

provide students a wide array of tangible experiences 

alongside their academic work, kicking the school year 

into high gear.  
 

 

Student Project Turns Into a Table! 

By Joe Mazer 

 

Whatõs New at Maplehill School? 

By Karen Taylor, õ13-14 Americorps 
Member 

 

 
 

Aron got the inspiration for making a table by 
looking at the round porch on the farm campus main 
building and deciding it needed a round picnic table 
to complete it.  He found a design for a six-sided 
table on the internet, and with my help he made a 
material list and purchased the materials.  The most 
challenging part of the project was cutting the parts 
for the top (24 pieces with an exact 30 degree angle).  
We tried several methods before settling on cutting 
the pieces with a chop saw.  The rest of the project 
went relatively smoothly.  Aron worked on it 
starting in January and finally stained it in 
September.  Although he had help from a lot of 
different staff members (Joe M, Mike, Saul, Deorsha), 
Aron has been the driving force behind the project 
and his energy and enthusiasm made it happen. 
 

 
 

 



 
2013 Adirondack Trip 

By Jake Matthew , Outreach and Marketing 
Intern  
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Maplehill Community Farm 
Supporting Local Elders 

By Olivia DeJohn, õ13-14 Americorps 
Member 

Maplehill School and Commmunity Farm has 

strongly rooted goals of healthy, local food and 

a connected community. In order to continue 

working towards these goals, Maplehill has 

kept working with their monthly food 

donations to local senior citizens! Every 

month, students work with Maplehill 

AmeriCorps members to harvest and create 

eight individual food bags to get personally 

delivered to the participating seniors in 

Plainfield. For the summer months, these bags 

included eggs, beef, and seasonally available 

vegetables from the Maplehill Farm. This 

summer we were able to also donate fresh 

produce to the Twin Valley Senior Center to 

be used in their meals program to elders in 

their six town service area.  We are excited to 

continue this program through the new 

academic year! 

 

 
 
Every year the Maplehill School Small 
Group Program takes a trip to the 
Adirondack Mountains in New York. 
Students and staff stay in a lodge for 3 days 
and play games, go swimming, have group 
learning projects, and have fun. This year 
they spent September 10th, 11th, and 12th 
playing Heroes, swimming in Lake 
Chateaugay, and doing trust exercises. This 
trip is an important annual event that 
strengthens relationships between staff 
and students. 
 

 
 

 

 

Honorable mention to Karen Heath and family for the many years of sharing their 

lodge for the Adirondack trip!  

We are super grateful for this generous donation to our school! 
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P.O. Box 248 
Plainfield, VT 05667 

 

Check us out at: 

www.maplehillschoolandfarm.org 

(802) 454-7747 


